REGISTERED POST
REMINDER-I

Most urgent

No. EDN-HE (21) F (10)14/2023-SUPER Hundred-

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh,- Shimla-1

Telephone No. 0177-2653120, 2653386, Extn. 234, Fax: 2812882
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in & E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001, the July, 2024
To
20 JuL 2024 -
y All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
in Himachal Pradesh d
(Except Hamirpur and Mandi District)
Subject: - To provide the detail of beneficiaries under Swaran Jayanti Super 100.

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 18" May, 2024 on the
subject cited above.

In this connection, you are once again directed to provide the forms of meritorious
students of 10" Class for consideration in Swaran Jayanti Super-100 for the session 2023-24 whose

result declared on dated: 07" May, 2024 to this Directorate within a week, so that further necessary

action could be taken in the matter accordingly.

Kindly treat it as most urgent. Jgf

P

Director of Higher Education

) Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endorsement No. Even, Dated: Shimla-1, the July, 2024

Copy for information to;

~J"  The Technical Officer (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal
Pradesh to upload the letter on departmental website.
2 Guard file.

Director of ngﬁer Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1



